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CH. Karnchang Public Company Limited Announcement of the arrogated claim on the official logo
and address of the company

We, CH. Karnchang Public Company Limited have recently become aware that our Company name
and logo have been used, without authorization, in connection with various business transactions,
both domestically and internationally. There have been reports indicating that such unauthorized
actions have been conducted by a person named “Mrs.Waan Nataphat Somchai”, who has claimed to
be Executive Vice President&Global Chief Human Resources Officer of CH. KARNCHANG
CONSTRUCTION COMPANY LIMITED. The Company would like to take this opportunity to clarify
that a person named “Mrs.Waan Nataphat Somchai” and CH. KARNCHANG CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY LIMITED are not related to the Company. Therefore, any business transactions
conducted by such person are in no way associated with any of the CH. Karnchang Public Company
Limited. The Company shall bear no responsibility for any loss or damages that may arise related to
the actions by this person in any case. In case there is a contact from such person or any doubts
whether the transaction is truly made from CH. Karnchang Public Company Limited or not, please
do not hesitate to direct your attention to us at; Human Resources Department CH. Karnchang
Public Company Limited 587 Viriyathavorn Building, Sutthisarnvinijchai Rd, Dindaeng Subdistrict,
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Dindaeng District, Bangkok 10400 TEL +66-2277-0460 FAX +66-2275-7029

We truly appreciate your kind attention in this matter. Yours sincerely.



